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Dear Sirs, 

Re: Town and Country Planning Act 1971 - 24/34 Emerald Street, WCI 

I refer to your planning application submitted in respect of the above 
premises. This'proposal to sub-divide these light industrial premises 
into two separate units does not constitute development requiring planning 
permission. You are advised however that any proposal to change the use 
.of these premises would be unlikely to be favourably considered by the 
Council. 

Yours faithfully, 

for Director of Planning and Communications h" 
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